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Hi,

I would like to submit to the record of my opposition to these bills.  

SB 764 creates regulation for a non-existent problem.  Concealed carry permit holders
statistically speaking do not commit crimes with their firearms so adding these provisions
creates regulations for an issue that doesn't exist.   

SB 868 is overly broad and allows authorities the ability to confiscate property without due
process.

SB 797 attempts to create a solution for a problem that is better addressed by handling the
permit process in a speedy manner - which is why that provision exists in the first place.  If a
person can't qualify for a firearms transfer, they should be denied.  Removing the three day
safeguard means delays are allowed indefinitely and creates the potential for abuse and
discrimination.

Thank you for your attention to this submission,

Richard Skyba
Portland, Oregon 97213
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